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Newsletter Policy: 

The chapter newsletter is distributed 

free of charge to GWRRA members 

or GWRRA boosters who participate 
in the chapter activities. The 

newsletter is also given free to all 

advertisers and certain motorcycle 
related businesses or interests. After 

three months of non-participation as 

determined by the Editor or Chapter 
Director you may be removed from 

the mailing list. You will remain off 

the list until you participate again or 
you make other arraignments with 

the Editor or Chapter Director. 

Please submit articles that you think 
will be of interest or informative to the 

chapter. The articles may be about 

your favorite ride, bike accessory, or 
just a funny story. All articles 

submitted may be edited at the 

discretion of the newsletter editor 
depending on the space available. 

Controversial subject matter may not 

be submitted. Please submit your 
article by e-mail or typed letter to the 

Editor by the 20th of each month for   

the next monthôs issue. 

Permission to reprint or use any part 

of the newsletter is implied only for 

GWRRA organizations. All others 
please contact the Newsletter Editor 

for permission to reprint any part of 

the newsletter. 

GWRRA CA1A 

The Gold Wing Road Riders Association (GWRRA) is the world's 
largest single-marquee social organization for owners and riders of 
Honda Gold Wing/Valkyrie motorcycles -- and some would say, 
the world's largest family. Dedicated to our motto, Friends for 
Fun, Safety and Knowledge, GWRRA members enjoy the 
freedom of belonging to a not-for-profit, non-religious and non-
political organization.  

Founded in 1977, GWRRA has grown to more than 80,000 U.S., 
Canadian and international members in 53 foreign countries in just 
32 years. Over 800 active Chapters are managed by 4,000 
volunteer leaders working with members to foster safe, enjoyable 
riding while also working to improve the public image of 
motorcycling. 

Friends for Fun Safety and Knowledge 
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Chapter Gathering 
1st Saturday of each month 

Breakfast @ 8:30AM ~ Meeting @ 9:00AM 

Greenhouse Café 
1169 Commerce Center Drive 

Lancaster, CA  93534 
114174 

 



 

 
 
 

 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 
  1 

Lance Wilsonôs 
Birthday 

 

2 3 
 

4 
 

5 
Chapter 
Gathering 
Greenhouse 
8:30 am 

 

6 
 

7 8 9 
WOCA 6 PM 
Carboôs House 

10 
Menôs Breakfast 
8:30 Pattyôs Café 
 
 
 

11 
Gary Childersô 
Birthday 

12 
 

13 
Road Captain 
&Team Riding 
12 pm Clarkôs 
 

14 15 16 17 
 

Menôs Breakfast 
8:30 Pattyôs Café 
 
 

18 
 

19 
Ron Cabourneôs 
Birthday 

20 
 

21 22 
 
WOCA 6 pm 
Clarkôs House 

23 
Dan Shannonôs 
Birthday 

24 
Menôs Breakfast 
8:30 Pattyôs Café 
 
 

25 
MSR 6 pm TBA 
 

26 

27 

 

28 29 30 31 
Menôs Breakfast 
8:30 Pattyôs Café 

 
Russ & Lucyôs 
Anniversary 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  



 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  



 

 

 

 

February has been a whirlwind month.  Since officerôs conference, we have tried our best to include many 
of our chapter participants in the ideas and functioning of the chapter.  If you have any ideas that you 
would like to see implemented, please contact us.  We are always looking for new things to do.  

The new District game is a football game.  Our team is the Seattle Seahawks.  I am looking for a jersey to 
fit our mascot Wile E. Coyote.  The way to get points in this game is to visit other chapters.  That has been 
one of our focuses this month.  The winner of this game gets their chapter fees paid by the district.  That is 
$100.  Our fees were paid last year as Chapter of the Year.  At the end of this month, our chapter will have 
10 points.  The points were accumulated by attending the Chapter Iôs Valentine Run for a field goal worth 
3 points and 1 point per 10 yards for each visit to Chapter M, B, V, K, and D and 2 points for 20 yards for 
visiting Chapter 2A.  To receive points for the game, we must have at least 4 members (from 2 
households) at the meeting.  If at any time you would enjoy a ride to visit one of the other chapterôs normal 
monthly gatherings like our breakfast gathering, let one of our CA1A awesome Team members know so 
we can get you the playing field to take and coordinate someone to go with you.  We are looking forward 
to traveling to Northern California this summer to get more of those 2 point runs.  There are many 
gatherings and rallies that would be lots of fun to attend all year. 

Speaking of Rallyôs, ours is coming along.  We are still looking for Grand Prizes and donations.  We have 
a set of tires for 1800, a set of trike tires, a collapsible wagon, pin striping and Lucy is working on a movie 
basket.  If you think of anything that would be a good grand prize, please let us know.  Our ñdoor prizesò 
have arrived and are really cute.  They are Columbia blue with black lettering.  The food is taken care of 
and will be served for us by student nurses.  The ladies of the chapter will be able to enjoy the visitation 
and having fun with everyone.  

Last night was our MSR at Maria Bonita in Agua Dulce.  It was attended by 24 members and we also 
celebrated Ken Pedderôs birthday.  It was really fun and great to see everyone.  It is really inspiring to see 
everyone having a good time.  We even had Dan Shannon there and it was really good to see him.  Also 
in attendance was Steven Lamb, our returning member after many years.  He was at our meeting in 
February and has joined with great gusto.  He will be attending 1K with a group going for the football 
sticker on Saturday.  

On to the next month and looking forward to Rally in the Valley.  Bob and I have never attended this rally 
since we were working.  This year we will be there looking for a really good time.  If you are going, let us 
know and we could work on a group travel plan. 

Robert òBobó & Linda Harmon 

Chapter Directors  

 Ride Safeé itõs more Fun!  

 

 

Bob & Linda Harmon 
Chapter Directors 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


